
RE-OPENING OF CARC 
On Wednesday, 15 July 2020 

Dear Members, 
  
CARC meeting rooms, fitness junction (gym) and badminton courts will reopen on Wed, 15 July 
2020 with safety measures in place for your well-being. Members (and their families and 
guests) are required to comply with the safety measures in accordance with Phase 2 Safe 
Transition.  CARC Café and the rest of the clubhouse facilities and services remain closed until 
further notice.  
  
  

SAFE ENTRY 
• You required to check-in and check-out using SafeEntry at 

the entrance of Clubhouse, and every other facility used. 
• You are strongly encouraged to download and use the Trace Together 

mobile app to facilitate contact tracing if required. 
  
  

SAFE DISTANCING 
• You must practise safe distancing and comply to safety measures at all time. If in doubt 

please approach the staff at the reception. 
  
  

TEMPERATURE TAKING AND FACE MASK 
• Temperature taking at the entrance is mandatory.  
• Wear your face mask at all times within the clubhouse. 
  
  

PERSONAL HYGIENE 
• Practise good personal hygiene at all times i.e. wash your hands regularly and/or use hand 

sanitiser available throughout the clubhouse. 
  
  

BE SOCIALLY RESPONSIBLE   

• You are NOT ALLOWED to visit the clubhouse if you are under quarantine, serving 
Stay Home Notice (SHN), feeling unwell with flu-like symptoms or have a temperature 
above 37.5°C. 

  
  
Please familarise yourself with the safety measures and guidelines for the use of club facilities in 
accordance with Phase 2 Safe Transition.  The safety measures and guidelines are subjected to 
change. Please keep abreast of these changes and refer to the CARC Website or notices for 
updates. 
  
  
The CARC Management appreciates your support and cooperation to ensure the safety and 
well-being of everyone, and for the safe resumption of activities. 
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